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16 February 2017

Tanzania Fundraising Events

Dear Parents

As our expedition to Tanzania fast approaches, the students attending will be holding numerous fundraising events. They will be running a non-uniform day, a car boot sale, car wash and BBQ, and a bake sale in the coming weeks. All of these are being run to raise money for service projects in Arusha, Tanzania, which is where the students will be visiting and volunteering during their stay.

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]A Tanzania-themed non-uniform day will be held on Thursday 23 February 2017 and students will be asked to dress in the colours of the Tanzanian flag (blue, green, yellow and black) or as an animal found in Tanzania. Students are required to bring QAR 10 to participate.

2. The school is running a car boot sale, car wash and BBQ on Saturday 25 February 2017, the same day as our school Open Day. The students going to Tanzania will be fundraising at this event by washing cars (QAR 20) and selling food and drinks at the BBQ (from QAR 3) . Parents can pay QAR 100 for a pitch to participate in the car boot sale where you can sell any unwanted household items and clothes. To reserve a place please contact Ms Libby through email or phone/text/Whatsapp on 55939528.
  
3. The students are also holding a bake sale for our staff and student body on Wednesday 8 March 2017. We are asking parents and teachers to help supply cakes for the sale. These cakes can be either made or bought and will be sold for QAR 5 on Wednesday at every break time. To ensure we have enough cakes, we are asking parents with children in all year groups to bring cakes to school on Wednesday morning as they arrive at school. The cakes will be stored in the staffroom until break times, during which time the students will be able to buy a cake. If you would like your child to buy a cake, please allow them to bring no more than QAR 10 to school.


On behalf of the students heading to Tanzania, we would like to thank you in advance for any contribution you can supply.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Emma Harvey	          			Libby Tremere				Carl Broome
Humanities Teacher   			Director of Sport and Community	PE Curriculum Leader
emma.harvey@nais.qa 		libby.bridge@nais.qa  			carl.broome@nais.qa 
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